
October 3, 2022


Dan Kulin, Clark County Office of Communications and Strategy 

500 S. Grand Central Pkwy, Ste. 2

Las Vegas, NV 89155

Via Email: dkulin@clarkcountyNV.gov


Dear Mr Kulin:


Under the Nevada Open Records Act § 239 et seq., I am requesting answers to the 
following questions in relation to the Recorders office, under the direction of County 
Recorder Debbie Conway.


1. In the last ten years, how many documents were recorded and how many were 
verified?


2. Debbie Conway’s emails from June through July 2021.


3. All emails and Phone calls related to the “Recorder’s Notification System”


4. For the past 10 years, how much money went into the technology fund? How was this 
money used? What is the remaining balance?


5. Budget and Expenditures of the Recorder’s Office. 


6. The Index Manual used to index files.


7. All communications/documents/emails/internal notes related to the Fraudulent sale of 
the Tony Hsieh LLC property recently reported by KLAS.


8 What modules of the Harris Recording software have been installed, gone live, and 
are being used in production today? 


9.How many documents are physically brought into the office every year and aside from 
members of the general public how many are physically brought into the office from 
businesses or government agencies or utilities and HOAs?  


10. Copy of all contracts with Harris Recording Systems and Computing System 
Innovations. All agreements for software and or services and any signed contracts and 
outstanding quotes from both these vendors and any additional vendors that also 
provided quotes for similar services.


If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost 
will exceed $100.




However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the 
requested information is in the public interest and will contribute significantly to the 
public’s understanding of election integrity and processes for future elections. This 
information is not being sought for commercial purposes.


If access to the records I am requesting will take longer than 5 business days as 
specified in NRS 239.0107, please contact me with information about when I might 
expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.


If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel 
justifies the refusal to release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures 
available to me under the law.


Thank you for considering my request.


Sincerely,


Megan Barth 
The Nevada Globe 
https://thenevadaglobe.com/ 
megan@thenevadaglobe.com  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